
VJB29. ASSESSOR POST – INTERIM ARRANGEMENTS

With reference to the Minutes of the Meeting held on 20 September 2013
(Paragraph VJB22 refers), the Board considered a report by the Assessor
and Electoral Registration Officer which outlined proposals for the interim
arrangements in respect of the appointment of a new Assessor.

The report advised that there were still discussions ongoing with the
partner authority Chief Executives in relation to the position of Electoral
Registration Officer, and that the current Assessor was preparing an
options report on the matter.

The Board, agreed to appoint Peter Wildman as Acting Assessor and,
subject to Council approval as Acting Electoral Registration Officer both
from 1 January 2014.


